45, avenue Voltaire, BP 9 • Tel.: +33 450 40 64 64 01211 Ferney-Voltaire Cedex • Fax: +33 450 40 50 94 France • www.world-psi.org

Solidarity message to all PSI affiliates in Portugal

24th november, 2011

The PSI Executive Board, at its meeting on 24 November 2011, sends its full support and solidarity to our sisters and brothers in Portugal on this day of general strike.

We support your struggle to stop the negative development in your country, where rising unemployment and widespread poverty threatens to undermine the future for the Portuguese people.

In 1974 the Revolution put an end to half a century under a fascist dictatorship. Since then Portugal has made tremendous progress in creating social justice and economic development.

We share your fear that the current crisis and the measures taken will risk to undermine what you have achieved over the past 34 years.

We wish you success in your fight against immorality and injustice.

We support your fight for a better future!

In Solidarity,

Dave Prentis President

Dave Prentin

Peter Waldorff General Secretary

P. Walderff